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What have we been learning? 

   This week in English we have been busy planning our persuasive letters to 
Farmer Brown. We need to convince him to give the animals the things they 
need to make them happier on the farm. We have been thinking about the 
animals problems and how they can be resolved. We have been applying our 

grammar skills thinking of adjectives ending in ‘y’ that we can use in our letters, 
along with the co-ordinating conjunctions ‘and’, ‘but’ and ‘or’. Our plans are 

looking great with lots of detail ready to help us write our letters next week.  

In Maths we have been applying our knowledge from Year 1 to answer 
mathematical questions in a quiz, we are really proud of how well the children 

challenged themselves.  

In Art we have started to apply our drawing skills to create our final landscape 
artwork in the style of David Hockney. We thought carefully about perspective 

by adding objects in the foreground, middle ground and background.  

      

 

 

 

 



 

In P.E we have been developing our balls skills, focusing on throwing and aiming. 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

Next Week 
 

In Maths, we will be adding a two digit number and 
tens, we will be using dienes and jumps on a number 

line to help us with our understanding. 

 
 

In English we will be using our plans from this week 
to help us write detailed persuasive letters to 

Farmer Brown, we will be using adjectives ending in 
‘y’ and coordinating conjunctions (and, or, but).  

 
In Art we will be adding colour to our David Hockney 
inspired landscape pictures using wax crayons. We 

will be adding tones and shades and drawing 
techniques.  

 
In P.E we are focusing on ball skills in games, 
developing our throwing and catching skills.  

.  

Home learning 
 
Home learning has been set on Mathletics this week, 

please support your child to complete any learning 
they been allocated. 

 
Please support your child to practice their spellings 

each week, they will be assessed on Thursdays. 
 

All the children have been set up on Times Table 
Rock stars and have been allocated either the 10 
times table or the  5 and 10 times table. It is still 
early days but the children can begin to use the 
resources to develop their multiplication skills.  

 
 



 

                                                     

                                       

 

 

              

 

 

 


